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March 18, 2013 

 

Mr. Tom Murphy, Mayor 

City of Gillette 

201 E. 5th Street 

Gillette, WY 82716 

  

 

Dear Mayor Murphy, 

 

Thank you to the Gillette City Council for agreeing to proclaim April as Alcohol 

Awareness Month.  On behalf of the Substance Abuse Advisory Council, I would 

like to thank you for your help in raising awareness of this issue. I have attached a 

proclamation that you may read at the April 1st Council  meeting. This is an aware-

ness activity that the Community Coalition Against Underage Drinking began sev-

eral years ago and now the Substance Abuse Advisory Council is continuing.  

 

The Substance Abuse Advisory Council is promoting Alcohol Awareness Month 

through several other activities in addition to the proclamations.  Other activities 

include radio and print ads from local youth and community partners, and City util-

ity bill inserts.  We are also co-sponsoring an event with Gillette College featuring 

Deb McLeland and Clint Haskins for the Memory of The Wyoming 8 & Lessons 

Learned presentation.  This event will be on Tuesday, April 9th at 3pm in the Pres-

entation Hall at Gillette College.  

 

Thank you for your help and support of Alcohol Awareness Month.  If you have 

questions, please feel free to call me at 686-5234 or email at kellie@gillettewy.gov. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kellie Furman  


